
P1905.1 WG Chairman 

Dear Purva Rajkotia, 

 

The 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee would like to establish a formal bi-directional liaison with the 

P1905.1 WG to allow an exchange of drafts as needed. In particular, 802 will share requested drafts with 

1905.1 for voluntary review and comment and 1905.1 will share requested drafts and supporting 

material (pre and post draft development) regarding the 1905.1a project with 802.1/802.11 for review 

and comment. We request that you express your willingness to pursue the liaison not later than 

01FEB2014. We also request that the liaison be established to allow information exchange by March 1, 

2014. When the liaison has been established 802 will designate a liaison representative. 

 

Please share this request within your group and let me know the outcome of your discussions on this 

request .  

 

Thank you for your prompt attention on this matter. 

 

Regards, 

 

Paul Nikolich 

802 Chairman; p.nikolich@ieee.org 

22 November 2013 

 


